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HWY 151 (Alabama Highway) 

UTILITY CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES NOTICE 
 

CATOOSA COUNTY, RINGGOLD, GEORGIA:  The Catoosa Utility District Authority 

has scheduled utility relocation work on HWY 151 near Industrial Drive 

(near Wendy’s about 100 feet south of the intersection). HWY 151 traffic 

will be routed using flagmen and will experience delays. Work will begin 

Monday evening, May 14 at 8 PM and take approximately 10-14 days weather 

permitting. Work will be performed 8 PM – 6 AM each night. CUDA and 

Catoosa County appreciates the patience and cooperation of everyone during 

this utility relocation project. 

SUMMARY: 

• Monday, May 14 beginning at 8 PM lasting for 10-14 days, HWY 
151 (Alabama Highway) CUDA utility relocation activities. 

• Work will be performed each night from 8 PM to 6 AM  

• Please use caution through this area, OBEY FLAGMEN, and be 
prepared for traffic delays. 

 


